
TRURO BIKE AND WALKWAY COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 4, 2016 

Truro Safety Facility, 344 Route 6 

6:00 PM 

1. Approval of Minutes from April 6, 2016.

2. Public comments

3. Cape Cod Commission: Current Master Planning meeting discussion(s) and status of draft

report. 

4. Route 6 Improvements. Review discussion with Town and DPW meeting with MaDOT

representatives on March 28, 2016. Finalize Review Letter for submittal to Board of 

Selectmen/Town Administrator. 

5. Truro DPW, discussion regarding Draft Town-wide Roadway Improvement Plan.

6. Safety package cost estimates and order status. Schedule putting together packages and

“Rules/Laws of the Road.” Contact Chamber of Commerce. 

7. Beach Commission letter regarding Safety Brochure boxes. Discuss alternatives. Status of

brochure order. 

8. Police Department: Cathy met with Chief Takajian on April 7, 2016, discuss items.

9. Board of Selectmen: Goals and Objectives meeting scheduled for June 14.

10. Continuing Items:

a. Bike Rodeo status.

b. Bike Rack Improvements.

c. Other

11. Schedule next meeting in June 2016 .

 Adjourn 



 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


